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Having been a resident of Oregon for 76 years, I have fished, hunted, and gathered 

wild berries, mushrooms, etc. from age 12 until now.  I whole heartedly support HJR 

5, because it embodies some of the freedoms I have enjoyed all my life and these 

are freedoms that should be codified in law. When our state constitution was written 

these rights were assumed, but in the culture of today nothing can be assumed; all 

has to be codified into law.  Without this protection it will be argued that these rights 

were never intended by our forefathers, etc.  

Please support this legislation as this is not a Democrat, Republican, or Independent 

issue; it applies equally to all Oregonians. 


